Save the Date! You are invited to join us for the
annval

Giving of the Toys
Thursday, December 5 from 11 am. -12 p.m in the
Baldwin Gym.

If your office or group wishes to participate, please
contact the Student Activities Office at
studentactivities@sunybroome.edv.

Unwrapped new toys given on the day of the event
will happily be accepted.

As in years past, we will have hot chocolate, donuts,

and holiday music.

If you need accommodations to

Office at aro@sunybroome.edu or
607-778-5150 to discuss your needs.
as soon as possible.




